From: seasonalrateclass

To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Tuesday, March 9, 2021 8:20:01 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, March 2, 2021 9:19 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment _

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-02

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Eletra Lasci

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
EB2020-0246, Written Comments

I received the notice of the Ontario Energy Board Hearing to consider the next steps in eliminating Hydro One
Networks' Seasonal Rate Class and advising of the anticipated move into the Residential Low Density Class. The
notice is addressed to my deceased sister, Esedra Lasci. 1 am the owner as surviving joint tenant.

I am distressed that the anticipated move would result in an estimated monthly bill of $238.75, which I consider
unreasonably excessive. I have been billed at the Seasonal Rate, higher than the normal rates charged, and now it is
proposed to increase even higher than the other proposed rates.

My total 2020 Hydro One bills amounted to $1,179.74. Under the proposed scheme the annual bill, excluding
additional power consumed, would be $2,865.00, an increase of 142.85%, which is highly unfair and

unconscionable.

An increase of say 10% to 15% is understandable, but the proposed increase is beyond the pale.

I respectfully request that you reconsider.

Eletra Lasci





